
Notification of Changes to Homeowner Tax 

Deductions 

Dear [Homeowner's Name], 

We are writing to inform you about important changes to the homeowner tax deduction policies 

that may affect your property taxes for the upcoming fiscal year. These changes are designed to 

provide relief and support to homeowners within our community. 

Key Changes Include: 

• Increase in the maximum deductible amount for property taxes. 

• Adjustment to the income eligibility criteria for deductions. 

• Extended timelines for applying for tax deductions. 

Please review the updated guidelines, which can be found on our official website [insert website 

link]. It is important to stay informed to maximize your benefits. 

If you have any questions or need further assistance, feel free to contact our office at [insert 

phone number] or via email at [insert email address]. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Your Organization]  

[Contact Information] 


